
Thursday, June 2, 2016 
 
SDRCC Launches a Community-wide Survey on the Idea of an Ombuds Program 
 
Montréal (Québec) – The idea of creating an Ombuds Program for the Canadian sport community has 
recently been revived by the Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC).  A working 
committee was appointed by its Board of Directors to “engage in a consultative process to clarify 
needs and expectations of the sport community with regards to an eventual Ombuds Program, to 
formulate recommendations pertaining to the scope of service of an Ombuds Program and to evaluate 
the resources required to establish such program.”  
 
On online survey was developed by that committee with the intent of reaching as many members as 
possible in the sport community (including athletes, coaches, volunteers, parents, officials and staff 
members), and obtain their input into what an Ombuds Program for sport could look like in our 
country.  The SDRCC invites as many people as possible to take the survey and promote it through 
their sport organizations’ websites and social media. The survey will be closed on June 24, 2016.  
 
Link to complete the English version of the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WP7TRTT  
Lien pour compléter le sondage en français : https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WHF22MZ  
 
About SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by the 
Government of Canada. The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national 
alternative dispute resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by 
resolving disputes quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative 
dispute resolution.   
 
For more information, please contact:   
 
Marie-Claude Asselin  
Chief Executive Officer  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767   
Mobile: (514) 465-7339 
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca   
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